MSC ANNOUNCE NEW LOTUS SERVICE

20th February, 2017

MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company is pleased to announce a new service between the US West Coast and
Asia which will take effect from April 2017.

The service enables MSC to provide their customers with increased regularity of departures and a wider selection
of ports. The service will offer direct connections to/from South East Asia, South China, Taiwan, South Korea,
Thailand, and Vietnam.

The LOTUS service will operate outside the 2M network on a slot-swap agreement between MSC and Hyundai
Merchant Marine.

For further information, please contact your local office.
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